
March 5,2025 

I am writing today to voice my opposition to LD651. We need to 
increase efforts and building requirements to improve fire safety for both 
occupants and Firefighters. LD651 will increase the risks of injury and 
death due to fire for residents and Firefighters.  Municipalities need to 
have the ability to make their own individual communities safe 
including the ability to require and enforce sprinkler system 
installations. 

Thank you. 


